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2021 Trentham & Districts Community Scholarship Program  
A big thank you to all applicants who applied for the 2021 Scholarship 
Awards Program. This year, we were inundated with a great selection of 
young aspiring students and wish you all every success in your future 
studies.
The Scholarship Awards Program, now in its 3rd year, supports young 
people living in the region who are continuing to further their education at 
university or TAFE. The program assists with various costs associated with 
studying - fees, books, computer, accommodation etc.
All applicants who applied have a strong involvement in their community, are 
passionate about their vocation and want to bring their expertise back to 
the regional towns they’d grown up in.
Trentham & Districts Community Bank and CCCE are proud of this initiative 
and pleased to announce the successful applicants of the 2021 Trentham & 
District Scholarships Awards Program. 
Congratulations to Jade Gledhill (Bachelor of Agricultural Science),  
Keeley Meade (Bachelor of Exercise & Sport Science) and, Eliza Wills 
(Bachelor of Social Work).
The CCCE Board of Directors feel proud of our point of difference in being 
able to encourage and support young people in achieving their academic 
goals. Our customers and shareholders know that their banking is helping 
develop our young people and give back to our community.
The 2021 successful scholarships students are very grateful for our 
contribution in assisting them in following their dreams.

CCCE COMMUNITY INVESTMENTS 

making an impact that matters
There are many facets of community that interweave into our daily lives and, 
just like a gem that reflects its many sides, the Community Bank model 
creates a point of difference. It’s why we get involved and our success is 
what keeps us working hard. 

“It means so much to me 
to have been awarded this 
scholarship, I am so excited 
for my studies and this is 
really helping me to fund my 
travel from regional Victoria 
into the city enabling me to 
fully experience uni life on 
campus.”  
Jade Gledhill

 Keeley Meade  Eliza Wills

“Being 
awarded the 
Trentham 
& Districts 
scholarships 
is amazing 
and gives me 
the piece of 
mind going 
into my first 
year at uni.” 
Keeley Meade

February 2021 
Lyonville Pizza Oven 
Lyonville Hall committee members, 
volunteers & friends celebrated the 
opening of the Lyonville Wood Fire 
Pizza Oven. Festivities were enjoyed 
as the oven fires kept burning and 
the pizzas kept coming. 

Anne Bremner, President of the 
Lyonville Hall Committee, expressed 
many thanks to all who made 
the ‘Pizza Day’ a huge success, 
especially Trentham & Districts 
Community Bank for their generous 
support.

Shares Available now
If you would like to become 
a shareholder or increase 
your shareholding, and 
invest in a company that 
supports its community 
email companysecretary@
tccce.com.au or visit www.
bendigobank.com.au/
branch/vic/community-bank-
trentham-districts

 Jade Gledhill

“With the Trentham & 
District scholarship I have 

a chance to experience 
university with more 

financial security, but 
most of all, it gives 

me acknowledgment; 
knowing that other 
people understand 

my hardships is 
encouraging.”   

Eliza Wills

Our future success depends  
on community investments 
projects that align with the 

values of the people, groups & 
community of this town. 

Let’s be part of the same story 
where we can share, work and 

create the greatest impact 
together in our community.

March 2021  
Community investments 
CCCE are pleased to share our 
Community Investments approved in 
March 2021. Tylden CFA, Trentham 
Cricket Club, Trentham Historical 
Society. We look forward to bringing 
you more on the outcomes of these 
projects as they progress.

International Women’s Day 
We celebrate the women on 
the CCCE Board and Trentham 
& Districts Community Bank. 
We’re lucky to have a wonderful 
group of strong, caring women 
working together as a team, who 
acknowledge and respect equality. 

Mens Shed 
Invited guest MP Catherine King 
joined with some local men to have 
a tour of the Trentham Men’s Shed 
facilities. 

Charles Sherlock (Secretary) said 
“The Men’s Shed is such an asset to 
this community, and would not have 
happened without the investment of 
our local bank and CCCE. It’s really 
important to have a community 
bank funded project just like this.” 

 

April 2021 
Bank In Community 
This month looks at ‘Bank in 
Community’ and we will be 
showcasing the Trentham & Districts 
Community Bank branch team. 

Keep a look out for a familiar face 
on all our socials including this 
publication to find out what the 
team are up to.

tradies breakfast &  
young trades awards winners

We will be announcing 
the winners of the CCCE 
Young Trades Awards. 
We invite all those who 
were nominated, and the 
businesses who have 
supported these young 
people. So come along 
and join us at this event.

The breakfast provides the perfect 
opportunity to meet our Branch 
Manager Joel Condon and our 
business specialists. 

Come along, ask questions and get 
some information, review the type 
of accounts you have and compare 
them to your current needs.

We would also like to introduce you 
to some of the members of Cool 
Country Men’s Shed to keep you up 
to date with their local projects too.

Community Bank Trentham & Districts not only gives you access to  
award-winning financial products and services, we’re also committed to 
returning profits to our local communities.

You’re invited to join us for a 
Free Breakfast

Date: Wednesday, 21 April 2021 
Time: 7am to 11am 
Where: Men’s Shed 

55 Mulchays Road, Trentham
RSVP by 14 April 2021

Trentham & Districts Community Bank is hosting a ‘Tradies Breakfast’ 
to showcase some smart banking solutions for business.

37B High Street Trentham 
5424 1608

Opening Hours: 
Mon-Thu 10:00-16:00, Fri 10:00-17:00


